
RUSD
Sock Drive

November 9th - December 9th
Drop off at any school site, 

District Office, or Chavez/Huerta Center for
Education

from 8:00am - 3:00pm - Monday - Friday

Join Rialto USD school sites and departments in
a special sock drive to make sure our students

and their families stay warm this winter.


